
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

(MOST URGENT) 

Dear Parents, 

CBSE Registration is mandatory for the students of Class IX 

and XI for Board Exam X & XII 2023 and last date for 

submission of registration form was 06/09/2022. 

 This is to inform you that the registration form of your ward    

HAS NOT BEEN SUBMITTED. Therefore, you are requested 

to meet the FR. PRINCIPAL on Monday – 12/09/2022. 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


